
     
 

 

 

 

 

 
  
Parking 
Can we politely remind you that when you park your car, please ensure it is not blocking any access or driveways 
of our neighbours – which includes local businesses that are nearby. Please do not park in front or across the main 
entrance gates to school at any time. I do know that Traffic Enforcement Officers are occasionally monitoring the 
parking outside school and I am also aware that the police have been contacted about recent parking habits as well. 
Thank you for your help with this in order to keep everyone safe. 
 
Kingswood 
Letters regarding the Year 5/6 trip have now been sent out with the cost being finalised. Please make payments to 
Mrs Stanton or Miss Kennedy in the office. Part payments can be made – please ensure you supply the savings card 
when sending part payments in. Alternatively, you are able to pay via School Grid (Live Kitchen). Payments can be 
made by credit or debit card and they can be full payments or part payments. However, if you wish to pay by direct 
debit, please contact Mrs Stanton, otherwise the whole amount will be taken. 
 
Scooter 
Since before Christmas, there has been a pink ‘Razor’ scooter propped against the inside wall outside the main 
office. If this is yours, please contact the office to collect the scooter. If you think you know whose scooter it is, 
please tell them to contact the office, otherwise the scooter will be disposed of at half term and given to charity. 
 
Pegswood Community Hub 
There are a couple of events happening soon at the Hub in the village.  
The first event is a Bingo & Dingbats evening on Friday 31st January. 
The second is to celebrate Chinese New Year with home cooked Chinese food on Friday 7th February.  
 
Both events are ticketed and tickets to the Chinese celebrations must be booked in advance. Please see the posters 
in our noticeboard for more details. 
 
Diary Dates 
Friday 14th February  School closes for half term 
Monday 24th February  School opens after half term 
Thursday 5th March   World Book Day 
Friday 13th March  Sport Relief 
Tuesday 24th March  Bookshop 
Friday 27th March  Nursery Open afternoon 
    No afternoon Nursery session 
Monday 30th March  Parent/Carer Evening 
Wednesday 1st April  Parent/Carer Evening 
Friday 3rd April   Easter egg competition 
    House non-uniform day 
    No afternoon Nursery 
    School finished for Easter holidays 
Monday 20th April  School opens for summer term 
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